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13 November 2020   
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling, with a few updates regarding upcoming events at Loch Lomond School for Monday, 
Nov. 16th – Friday, Nov. 20th.   
 
November 16th – 20th is Provincial Diversity and Respect Week. One of the objectives of the 10-year education 
plan is to ensure all learners value diversity and have a strong sense of belonging. One of the key areas we will 
focus on to achieve this will be to ensure all learning environments are physically, socially, and culturally inclusive 
and are responsive to the diversity of learners and their families. Each year during Diversity and Respect Week, 
schools engage in learning activities that foster an appreciation of diversity in our communities.  
 
You can now book your Parent/Teacher/Student Conference using our online booking page here. 
Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences will we held virtually on Thursday, Dec. 3rd from 4:00 – 7:00 and Friday, Dec. 
4th from 9:00 – 11:00.  
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/LochLomondSchool1@nbed.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 
 
The Loch Lomond School PSSC will meet at 6:30 p.m. virtually for the next meeting of the school year. This meeting 
is open to the public and minutes are posted to the LLS website. If you would like more information about the PSSC 
or connect with a PSSC member, please do not hesitate to contact the school administrative office, or contact our 
PSSC Chairperson by visiting the Loch Lomond School Website: 
https://secure1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/default.aspx 
 
Friday, November 20th there is no school for students. This day is dedicated to staff professional learning & 
development and report card preparation.  
 
For a complete list of activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or follow us on 
Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school at 658-
5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit.  
 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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